
CULTURE FUZE 
DANCE FESTIVAL 

 

Dear Ukrainian Dance friends, 
 
We are very excited to inform you that for the first time, we will be hosting a Ukrainian Dance 
Festival in Camrose, Alberta, in 2017!!  We want to take this opportunity to personally invite your 
Club to our Culture FUZE Dance Festival, 2017. 
 
All ages are welcome to enter in our festival, from beginner youth to adult.  Our goal is to grow 
our festival over time to include all forms of cultural dances available in Alberta. For our 
inaugural festival we are starting with the Ukrainian Culture and the many regions that 
encompass Ukrainian Dance. 
 
The festival will run over 3 days Friday March 10 to Sunday March 12, 2017, and will take place 
at the Jeanne & Peter Lougheed Performing Arts Centre, at the University of Alberta, 
Augustana Campus. The address for the Jeanne & Peter Lougheed Performing Arts Centre 
is:   4501 - 50 Street  Camrose, Alberta. The Lougheed Centre boasts a state-of-the-art theatre 
with the second largest stage size in Alberta next to the Northern Jubilee Auditorium. With 100% 
LED lighting system, 70 ft. fly tower and large spacious dressing rooms, the Lougheed Centre is 
a perfect venue to host an amazing dance festival. Please visit their website at 
www.camroselive.ca for more information on the facility. 
 
Camrose, Alberta is centrally located and is home to a great variety of hotels, restaurants and 
tourist attractions. Please visit the city of Camrose website at www.camrose.ca for more 
information on the host city. 
 
We will be sending out information packages in late September to all dance groups that have 
expressed an interest.  EARLY BIRD DISCOUNTS will apply for early registration. If you are 
interested in receiving more information, please respond to this email: info@culturefuze.ca 
indicating that you would like to receive an information package.  Please note that we will only 
be sending out information packages to those who have expressed an interested, however, all 
of our most current information can be found on our website which is currently under 
construction, but will be live soon -  www.culturefuze.ca 
 
We are pleased to announce that 2017 will mark our first annual Culture FUZE Dance Festival 
and we will strive to make this an exciting and rewarding opportunity for your students. Join us 
for a fun and unique cultural festival.  We look forward to hosting you in Camrose, AB, March 
2017.       
 
Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact us via email at info@culturefuze.ca 
 
Sincerely, 
Kyla Joyce & Tanya Pattullo 
Culture FUZE Dance Festival 
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